
 

GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS 

Office of the Superintendent 

Glenview - Northbrook, Illinois 
 

To: Dr. Mike Riggle  

From: Dr. Rosanne Williamson  

Re: Gifts 

Date: August 17, 2016 

 

The following gifts have been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of 

Education.  I recommend the Board approve the acceptance of the following: 

 

Gift From Amount of Item School Department Account 

Bruce and Bonita 

Paynter 

$500 GBS Greg Wojcik 

“Leave a Legacy” 

fund 

GBSIL 

 


